

## **Charnwood Primary School**

Tuesday, 20 June 2017

Dear Parents/Carers,

Many of our pupils and families will be celebrating Eid very soon. We currently understand that Eid may take place on either Sunday 25<sup>th</sup> June 2017 **OR** Monday 26<sup>th</sup> June 2017. The school will authorise one day religious observance absence for pupils who will be celebrating Eid.

If Eid is on **Sunday 25**<sup>th</sup> **June 2017**, pupils must attend school on Monday as normal. Any further days taken will be **unauthorised** and will be reported to our Education Welfare Officer (EWO).

If Eid day is on **Monday 26<sup>th</sup> June 2017**, pupils celebrating will be entitled to have that day off to celebrate Eid.

If your child is celebrating Eid on Monday and is going to be absent, please send a text to the school or leave a message on the school's voicemail.

For all the families who are celebrating Eid, I wish you all a very happy Eid.

Thank you very much for your co-operation and understanding.

Yours sincerely,

Ms N Jassat

**Head teacher**